
INDUCTION PROGRAMME
Change of Plan!

We're sad to announce that under the latest guidance we are
no longer able to offer any further transition days in school.

We've made some changes to our original plan so we can still
get to know as much about you before you join us in

September!

Our original plan involved two further days in school on Monday 5th and Tuesday
6th July, but we have had to replace this with one online learning day on:

 
 MONDAY 5    JULY

We strongly recommend that you attend this online day as the purpose will be to
reflect on the work you were set during our previous transition days, it will also
prepare you for the summer work which will be set which and must be completed
by September. The arrangements for results day and plans for enrolment will also
be shared. 

The online drop in session originally planned for Monday 28th June will be
combined with this online learning day, but we encourage you to get in touch with
us if you need help with any of the work already set. You should ensure that you
have checked the 6th Form Transition 2021 Team as all of the subject sessions
and work to be completed by Monday 5th July has been uploaded for you.

We are really looking forward to you joining us in September and we hope to see
you online on Monday 5th July at 8:25am – a full timetable will be sent to you all
shortly. 

Mrs Jennings
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